Fulwood & Broughton
Cricket Club

Net usage rules

Our nets are equipment for use by our junior and senior members. They are to always be used
appropriately and the below rules are in place for everyone’s safety and enjoyment.

The availability of the nets will only be during the cricket season, do not use outside of these times.
You may be approached by club members querying your usage of the nets, respect should be given to
any questions and adherence should be made to any action given.

To access the nets, use the carpet path through the gate and cricket club grounds. Do not walk across
either the cricket field or back field to access the nets.

All spectators are to keep out of the practice areas for child protection and safety.

e Members only.

o No unsupervised hardball practice for under 15 age group members and below.

e Full protection equipment must be worn for all hardball practice, helmets, pads, gloves, etc.
¢ No hardball practice in a net adjacent to a softball user.

e No sitting in the net area.

o All participants to face the batting end at all times.

o All kit to be stored out of the net lane areas and in the designated kit areas.
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